North York Moors National Park Authority Hillary Saunders, The Old Vicarage Bondgate, Helmsley, YO62 5BP

17 April 2012

Dalby Forest Ellerburn Trail- Letter of Support

Dear Ms Saunders

Pace Cycles are involved with the development of the cycling provision at Dalby Forest and since we started creating cycle trails in Dalby in 1998 have seen the huge benefit these have brought to the local community and seasonal tourists alike.

I believe that the proposed creation of the multi-user Ellerburn Trail in Dalby Forest will be of tremendous value particularly to those less able visitors and those who perceive they have a barrier to cycling and forestry access.

The trail will open up the beautiful valley for families and all other user groups who would enjoy its wonderful natural surroundings and forest backdrop.

Please take this letter as an endorsement from Pace Cycles and look forward to the opening of the trail in the very near future.

Yours faithfully

Adrian Carter

MD Pace Cycles Limited

